Residential Smoke Detector Recall Notice
You might have these recalled smoke detectors in your home – there is a risk they will not alert you in the event of a fire.
Brand name and model: Kidde Dual Sensor (photoelectric and ionization) smoke alarms – Models PI2010 and PI9010
Hazard: A yellow protective cap may have been left on one of smoke sensors during the manufacturing process, which could impede the alarm’s ability to detect smoke.
Remedy: Replace any smoke alarms that contain the yellow protective cap.
For more information or to register for a replacement smoke detector (if you have an affected one in your home), visit Kidde’s recall site https://kidde-smoke-alarm-recallusen.expertinquiry.com/ 
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Locate Model and Date Code

Examine the back of the unit.

Locate the model number. The model
should read PI9010 or PI2010.

Locate date code. If the date code is
within range (2016 Sep. 10 through
2017 Oct. 13) proceed to next step.
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Locking tab.

Yellow cap is visible,

No yellow cap is visible.
Unit s not affected.





